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Greetings from the Commander
Thanks to all who attended the Halloween party,  It was a 
great success.  Also, thanks to all who helped out with the 
parade for the Lions Club.

A reminder that our Legion veterans will meet with mem-
bers from the V.F. W. 1810.  We will go to Brentwood High 
School to speak to the students.  We will be talking about 
our experience in the wars.  We have members from World 
War II, Korean War, Vietnam and the Middle East wars.

The Veteran’s Day luncheon is on November 9th.  Adjuant 
Harry Fulmer will contact and invite past commanders to 
come and visit with us for lunch.

On November 16th the Girls in Black Hats will perform at 
the Legion.  The time is from 9:00 to 1:00.  The kitchen will 
be open from 8:00 to 11:00.

On December 7th the Children’s 
Christmas party for the will take 
place at the Legion.  It will start 
at 11:00.  There will be a sheet at 
the bar to register your children.  
The ages are up to 10 years old.

For God and Country, I am
Carl L Anderson, Commander

Thank you 
for your service.
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N O V E M B E R 
D I N N E R   S P E C I A L S

     Nov.  1     ITALIAN HOAGIE

      Nov. 8     SHRIMP SCAMPI OVER LINQUINE

      Nov. 15   REUBEN

      Nov. 22   STUFFED CABAGE

      Nov. 29   MUSHROOM SWISS BURGERS

Post 712
Would like

to Honor the 
following Legionnairs

Who served their
 Country, Community 

and Family.

YOU ARE NOT
 FORGOTTEN

Bernard J.
Porzucek 
William J. 

Wiesenfeld III

  November Post Events
Nov 4 .......................... Post 712 Meeting  7 Pm
Nov 5 .......................... Legion Riders Meeting  7 Pm
Nov 7 .......................... Entertainment Meeting  6 Pm
Nov 9 .......................... Veteran’s Day Luncheon   1 Pm
Nov 11......................... Corporation Meeting   7 Pm
Nov 16 ........................ Girlz In Black Hats  9 Pm -1 Am
Nov 21 ........................ S.a.l. Meeting    7 Pm
Nov 25 ........................ Ala Meeting    7 Pm
 

I would like to thank 
everyone again for all their 
prayers, cards and support! 

          Love Lisa

GIRLZ IN 

BLACK HATS

coming to this

location....



Visit Our Web Site:  www.alpost712pa.org                   

ALA OFFICERS

President
MARY ANN MARUNICH

1st Vice President
GERRY DEMYAN

2nd Vice President
 CAROL VANGURA

Secretary
LEIGH ANN CASTENET

Treasurer
DONNA McCRUMB

Chaplain

BARBARA TERIHEY

Historian
ANNE GIOVANNITTI

Sgt-At-Arms
ROSE BREEN

Sgt-At-Arms
JAN TUMAS

Sgt -At-Arms
KAREN BAUER

Board Members

GRETCHEN FULLER

THERESA HENDERSON

PAT O’TOOLE

Post 712 • PLEASANT  HILLS  AMERICAN  LEGION           

November 2013
Thanks to all the ALA and Post members that helped out 
with or fl ea market and bake sale. Our ladies sure can bake. 
It’s not too late to sign up for Legion College. If anyone would 
like to go please see me. I’ m sorry the trip to Mountaineer 
didn’t work out but we will schedule it again soon. A reminder 
that the Enjoy book is for sale at the bar. The calendar 
tickets are also here and make good stocking stuffers. Donna 
McCrumb and Gretchen Fuller will have the information on 
the soup and salad day coming up in January. The next 
County meeting is November 9th at Glassport. We have 
room for anyone that would like to go. The County 
Christmas party is Sunday December 8th at Glassport. 
Details will be given at our meeting. Next meeting is 
Monday November 25th at 7:00 p.m. Sarris bars 
are still for sale and we will take 
Christmas orders.

God Bless and Protect Our Troops
Mary Ann Marunich

Auxiliary Corner

LEGION COLLEGE 
Latrobe, Saturday

November 2nd

All members are invited to 
attend. Sign-up sheets are 
available from the Post or 
the ALA. This is a good 
place to have all of your 
Legion questions answered.

Look for details for our Soup and Salad Day
coming in the January Newsletter

$2.00

each

ALA Fundraiser

Enjoy Books 
$30.00 at the bar

Next meeting

Monday

November 25
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GIRLZ IN BLACK HATS



 
Next

meet
ing

Novem
ber 

 21       
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Sons of the Legion
I am sorry to report that our Pork Chop and Chicken dinner 
was unsuccessful.  The turnout was very poor and we would 
like feedback from you if there is any particular reason why?  
Our only solution that we can think of is to have a signup 
sheet prior to every event. 
Thank You to all that came to the dinner.

We will have a signup sheet at the bar for the Army/Navy 
game on December 14th.  Festivities will start at 2:30pm. 
Plenty of food and draft beer and games of chance.  Come 
cheer for your favorite team.

Steeler game update:
  October 27th – Stuffed Peppers (3:00pm)
  November 3rd –Chili over potatoes or noodles  
   (3:00pm)
  November 10th – Chicken (half time)
  November 17th – Pork Chops (half time)
  November 24th – Spaghetti and Meatballs 
   (half time)
All dinners will be served with salad and dessert.

Please sign the board to feed fi ve families for Thanksgiving.  
It is fi lling up fast. Last day to bring in food is November 22.
Our November meeting will be on the 21st at 7 pm. 
Sincerely yours,
Commander of S.A.L.
Gary C. Hartman
    

November 2013

NOV. 16TH  GIRLZ IN BLACK HATS  9:00 UNTIL 1:00
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The Riders want to thank everyone at our post for helping us 
throughout the year for our donations to the Pittsburgh Fisher 
House. Our fi rst endeavor was a donation box.  Many of you 
donated things that helped many family members at the house. 
But we need to make an extra special thanks to a few. The large 
book donation from Denise Horvath will always be a part of the 
library. Our Chaplin Mark Smith was able to get a grill for a 
considerably low cost at the Lowes store in Gibsonia that the 
riders donated.  And fi nally our annual big fundraiser of the 
year, the Soldiers Ride that benefi tted the Pittsburgh Fisher 
House. Many of our riders were able to get substantial mon-
etary donations from companies and corporations which made 
the event such a huge success (you know who you are). Gary 
and Vicky helped us serving all of the food. Steve and Denise 
Horvath with Cathy Weaver made sure everything from sign-up 
before we left, setting up for the picnic, and packing up leftovers 
to go back to the Fisher House went smoothly. Donna Rottman 
donated her time and designed our t-shirts. One person that is 
not a member of our post we want to mention is Cyd West of 
Cyd West Comfort Catering in Bethel Park. She donated 75% 
of the food we served at this event. During this time of year 
when the hustle and bustle of the holidays comes upon us, the 
Riders thank all of the people that made the year 2013 such a 
success for us and the Fisher House of Pittsburgh. May every-
one at Post 712 have a blessed and Happy Thanksgiving. God 
watch over our military that will not be home for Thanksgiving 
this year, we thank them for their sacrifi ces and service. 
God Bless America. 
Nancy Schwartz 
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Anyone wishing to donate to “ Pittsburgh” Fisher House 
may make checks payable and send to: 
 Friends of the Pittsburgh Fisher House
 3945 Forbes Ave P O BOX  240
 Pittsburgh PA  15213 - 3507



Post 712 • PLEASANT  HILLS  AMERICAN  LEGION           

November 2013

Share experiences
Share your experiences

Get help with VA benefits

Plus other veteran activities

   
   

  A
ll w

e need is you !

All we need is you! 

Social Members, to 

play Bingo, attend 

Holiday Parties 

and Dances

All we need is you! 

To join our Ladies 

Auxiliary to help 

veterans, visit the 

VA Hospitals, share 

interest

All we need is you! 

Honor you father 

and grandfather, 

participate in 

legion activities

All we need is you! 

Enjoy the friend-

ships that you 

will make as you 

travel with our 

Riders to support 

the Fisher House.

All we need is you!

American Legion Post 712
650 Old Clairton Road  Pittsburgh, PA 15236

 Visit Our Web Site:   Visit Our Web Site:  

www.alpost712pa.org  www.alpost712pa.org  

Ad placed in Pleasant Hills Rotary booklet

November 16
9:00 - 1:00

Kitchen open 
8:00 - 11:00
Special menu

Girlz in
 Black Hats We need 

more BINGO 
players on 

Wednesday 
nites!!!

New Year’s 
Eve Party

look for details
in next month’s 

newsletter


